

Tuesday 18th June 2024

## Year 6 activity week

Dear Parent/Carers,

Year 6 will be taking part in a range of activities to celebrate the end of their time at Woodpecker. They will have the opportunity to participate in a trip to the theatre; go bowling; visit a local park for sporting activities; and watch a film at the local cinema.

Please log in to Arbor to pay the fee of £25 and submit consent for your child to attend.

## Details are as follows:

Details are as follows.				
	Wednesday 10 <sup>th</sup> July	Thursday 18th July	Friday 19 <sup>th</sup> July	Monday 22 <sup>nd</sup> July
60	Matilda (Leave school at 12:00pm and return by 6:00pm)	Hollywood Bowl (Leave school at 9.30 and return by 2)	Cinema (Leave school at 9.45 and return to school around 1pm)	Sports activities
6E	Matilda (Leave school at 12:00pm and return by 6:00pm)	Hollywood Bowl (Leave school at 9.30 and return by 2)	Cinema (Leave school at 9.45 and return to school around 1pm)	Sports activities
6B	Matilda (Leave school at 12:00pm and return by 6:00pm)	Cinema (Leave school at 9.45 and return to school around 1pm)	Hollywood Bowl (Leave school at 9.30 and return by 2)	Sports activities
6M	Matilda (Leave school at 12:00pm and return by 6:00pm)	Cinema (Leave school at 9.45 and return to school around 1pm)	Hollywood Bowl (Leave school at 9.30 and return by 2)	Sports activities

Full school uniform and comfortable shoes must be worn on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. On Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> July children must wear their P.E. kits. Please send your children with sunscreen, a hat and a bottle of water to protect them from the sun.

Lunch: Children will need to bring a <u>packed lunch for Matilda on Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> July and for the cinema trip.</u>
Please scan the relevant QR code for your child and indicate whether you shall provide them with a lunch or would like school to.



Packed lunch should include a drink in a carton or a water bottle (no foods containing fish or nuts, no cans, sweets or chocolate please). This should be carried in a small rucksack/bag with their name on it.

If you are available to attend on any of the days and offer support, it would be greatly appreciated. Please notify the class teacher which days you can attend so that we can allocate adults accordingly.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 6 Team

